
ROGUE EAGLES AVIATION CAMP 

Dear Parents, 

The Rogue Eagles R/C club is pleased to announce our 3rd Annual Aviation 
Summer Camp. It is offered to boys and girls who will be in grades 7-9 in the fall of 
2023.  
 

Date/Time     Locations 
Wednesday, June 28: 9:00 am-1:00 pm Agate Skyways, 888 E. Antelope Road 
Thursday, Jun 29:  8:45am- 1:00pm Rogue Valley International-Medford  Airport ** 
Friday, June 30   9:00am- 1:00pm Agate Skyways, 888 E. Antelope Road 
Saturday, July 1:  9:00am – 1:00pm Agate Skyways, 888 E. Antelope Road 
 
Students must be transported to these locations each day. Tuition is $40 per student. Our capacity is 
limited to 24 students, so there will be a strict process for applying by email, covered below: 
 
The Camp will introduce students to the principles of aerodynamics and expose them to the broad 
career opportunities available in the fields of aviation. There will be detailed instruction using models, 
flight simulators, and construction and experimentation with gliders.  Students will also fly Radio Control 
aircraft. Experienced R/C pilots will offer demonstrations of various forms of aircraft including rockets, 
helicopters, aerobatic and jets.  
 
Thursday provides a day at the Rogue Valley International- Medford Airport with a tour of operations 
and fire safety facilities, as well as Million Air, Mercy Flights and the Rogue Valley Flying Club. Students 
will have the opportunity to see various aircraft up close as well as sit in an actual cockpit and review the 
instruments.  
 
Our club’s facility at Agate Skyways is outdoors, has restrooms, plenty of parking and covered areas for 
meeting.   
 

Application for the 24 spots: 

1. Beginning at 9:00 am, June 7, send an email to Art Kelly, afkelly25@gmail.com, providing the specific 
number students for whom you are applying. Please limit the number to those within your 
immediate household. Emails sent before that deadline will not be considered. 
 

2. Rogue Eagles R/C club will review emails received and will select the first 24 received based on time 
stamp. If your application is among the 24 we will send you a registration form to be returned along 
with the $40 tuition per student. Those students who are not among the first 24 will be placed on a 
standby list. 
 

If you have any questions, please call Rob Merriman, Camp Director, (541) 951-4466. 

Thank you, we are looking forward to an enjoyable and educational camp with your student. 
 

** Drop off for the Medford Airport tour will be at the SW end of the airport (the Operations 
and Maintenance building), 3570 Fire Station Spur Road. It is south of the terminal and Fed Ex 
Shipping Center.   
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